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SUMMARY

Digest: The Act changes the contract term to 10 years for contracts between OHA and CCOs.
(Flesch Readability Score: 73.1).

Extends the term of a contract entered into between the Oregon Health Authority and a coordinated
care organization to 10 years. Directs the authority to review a coordinated care organization's
performance after the initial five years of a contract term.
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